
 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for the Housing Projects for Domestic Violence Survivors in DeKalb County, GA 
for fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is located at 6745 Covington Highway, 
Lithonia, GA 30058.  
 
Through these investments, the Housing Projects for Domestic Violence Survivors in DeKalb County, GA 

would allow them to assist domestic violence survivors with re-establishment in safe homes free from 

violence. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because 1 in 15 children are exposed to 

domestic violence each year, equaling more than 11,500 children in DeKalb. Annually, the agency 

provides support and services to nearly 6,000 domestic violence survivors and their children. Their 

mission is to create a society in which domestic violence no longer exists. 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 U.S.C. 

5305(a)(2).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Member of Congress 


